
VOLUNTEERS FOR SCHOLASTIC SPRING BOOK FAIR


Fundraising Assessment Opportunity: Volunteer for at least four (4) hours at the Spring 
Book Fair and receive one (1) point 

Dear Parent/Guardian(s),

We have a Scholastic Book Fair next week, from March 4th to 8th. We are in need of 
volunteers to work the Book Fair during that week, please keep in mind the following:

- Work 4 hours to earn one (1) point
- Volunteers for this event are on a First Come, First Serve basis
- Volunteers are limited to 6 ADULT helpers per day
- When volunteering, for the safety of our students, please arrange for a baby 

sitter. Young children cannot accompany a parent during the volunteering hours.
- Must have completed the Protecting God’s Children Workshop with a copy of your 

valid certificate on file in the office

  The Book Fair will be open from 8:15 am to 10:30 am and 11:30 am to 2:00 pm.

If you are interested, please complete the form below and send to the school office 
labeled, Attention: Ms. Rosemary Assisi by Friday, March 1st. 

Thank you in advance for your help,
Ms. Rosemary Assisi 

=======================================================================

NAME:________________________ CHILD’S NAME: _________________ CLASS:______

______ Yes, I will be able to work the Book Fair, and I am available on:

*should be at least 4 hours to receive one (1) point

☐ Monday, March 4th List Times: ____________________________

☐ Tuesday, March 5th List Times: ____________________________

☐ Wednesday, March 6th List Times: ____________________________

☐ Thursday, March 7th List Times: ____________________________

☐ Friday, March 8th List Times: ____________________________

RETURN FORM TO MS. ROSEMARY ASSISI by FRIDAY, MARCH 1ST


